
From: Aleksandra Rimmer
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: SOE extension
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 6:10:08 PM

Hi I am Aleksandra Rimmer of  telephone number 
.
I object very strongly to the extension of this state of emergency powers . There is no emergency. Covid has all
but vanished and huge swathes of the populace have been vaccinated . If there was such an emergency still ,
why have we opened our international borders .
Omnicrom is far less lethal and most people have encountered it and recovered
This SOE has been abused and if extended it will only lead to more abuse

Sent from my iPhone
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